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To: Transfusion Services Managers 

From: Hospital Relations Department 

Date: June 1, 2017 

Re: Irradiated Liquid Plasma 

 
 
In a continued effort to help preserve group AB plasma for type specific and pediatric 
needs, we began distributing liquid plasma in December of 2016.  Based on your 
feedback, we are pleased to announce that we will have irradiated liquid plasma 
available tentatively by mid-July 2017.  Please review the product label below in 
preparation for acceptance of this product.  
 
 

 


